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www.twwinc.org 

Celebrating our 14th year of arts, education, community and culture.   

Arts in Schools 

  

Greetings. 

 

As you know, since 2002, TWW Inc.'s  foundation is the ARTS. 

 

Arts are essential in the development of individuals, and should be a major curriculum, 

and used within any curriculum to help students achieve. There are major studies that 

provided evidence of enhanced learning by increasing their learning, memory abilities, 

and achievement when students are involved in a variety of arts experiences. 

Individuals that engaged in artistic processing exhibit better performance in a 

subsequent memory task relative to those that engaged in non-artistic processing. One 
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of the great strengths of the arts is to help with creativity, give the mind alternate ways 

of thinking and processing.  

 

Art Studies should be used in schools with the same importance as all educational 

courses. The arts are always facing budget cuts. The argument has and always will be, 

why? It is just as important as other subjects like Math, Science, History and so on. 

Some would argue that without the arts, courses could not stand on their own. Arts 

must be maintained in the school system because of the values the arts have in helping 

students’ reach their full academic goals.  

 

TWW Inc.'s commitment to the arts is the foundation in which we stand on. To that 

commitment,  I wrote a paper in college to defend that core belief, and I wish to share 

with you. For your reading enjoyment, click on Benefits of the Arts in Schools.   

 

Once you finish reading, you will truly appreciate TWW Inc.'s complete commitment to 

serving our communities using the arts. We need to take more control of what we want 

in our school system, by making it our responsible to bring programs to schools. This is 

why your tax-deductible donation is so important.  

  

Please share our information with your contacts, any school or organization you feel would support 

and/or benefit from our programs.  

 
 

  

GREAT NEWS! 
Dance Program 
Returns! 

  
TWW Inc. Dance program will be 
returning this May to P.S. 12 in 
Brooklyn's East New York community. 
The program will serve 75 students. The 
overall budget for the program is 
$4,000.00. The school budget is $2,000. 
Which allows us to do the minimum. So 
the $2,000 balance is on TWW Inc. if we 
wish to provide more for the students.  
 
FUNDRAISING FUN begins!  
The funds we will raise will allow us to 
provide more for the students in the 
program, your donation will help the the 
students by providing them: 

Youth! 
Our dance programs are needed to help 

those youth face challenges with 

confidence, determination, and the 

feeling of being empowered, not to just 

achieve, but high achievers! To be 

proud!   

 

Help us reach those students in 

need. Please help by contributing an 

amount of $25, $50, 100, $500, or any 

amount of your choosing.   

All tax-deductible contributions are truly 

appreciated.   

  

DONATE HERE! 
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*More dance outfits  
*Dance production on DVD. Each 
student will get a short documentary of 
their participation in the program, 
which includes their final performance.  
*Buy educational books and DVDs to 
help build students' library.  
*Have a special dinner for the students 
& Parents. 
  

 

Newsletters  
  

 To read past newsletters, click the Learn 

more button below. 

  
 

Learn more 

   

 

 

Thank you for your support 
  

 

Stephen A. Wilson, Jr., 

Executive Director 

917-743-2835 

e-mail: twwinc@live.com 

  
  

  

 

TWW Inc 

317 Clermont Ave, 2M, Brooklyn, NY, 11205 
  

  

 

 
 

 Follow Us on Twitter 
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